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May 20, 2020
Good Evening TLC Families,
I hope you are all doing well!  Our first week back at work is finally here and our new policies and procedures prioritizing the safety of staff and the families we serve is being rolled out meticulously. Our kids that have returned have done phenomenally and we are thrilled to be able to see all of their smiling faces!
This letter is to remind everyone that for our soft opening, we are only seeing patients Tuesday May 19th-Thursday May 21st and will be closed on Friday May 22nd.  We will also be closed May 25th in observance of the Memorial Day Holiday.  

Thank you again for all of the patience you have shown while we worked to navigate all of these changes.  We are so grateful for you and happy to be back to doing what we love!  As always, if you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 
Sincerely,

Amanda Mangas, MOT, OTRL

Clinical Director

Tori McWherter, COTAL

Executive Director
44738 Morley Dr., Clinton Twp., MI 48036* Phone:(586) 421-4062* Fax: (586) 421-4072
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